



FESTIVE SEASON CLOSURE

The Competition Authority will be closed for business between Monday 22nd December 2014 and Friday 2nd January 2015. 

That means the last working day will be Friday, 19th December 2014 at 12.30pm, while the first working day of the new year will be Monday, 5th January 2015 at 8am. 

The Competition Authority wishes all its stakeholders safe and happy holidays, and a prosperous, fair and competitive 2015!
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